
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

July 28, 2016 
Contact:  Jason Latimer, Communications Director 
(727) 464-4988 or 464-6108 

 
REMINDER: Deadline to Register to Vote or Change Political Party Affiliation for the 

August 30 Primary Election is MONDAY, AUGUST 1 
 
The Pinellas County Supervisor of Elections reminds voters that MONDAY, AUGUST 1 is the deadline to 
register to vote or change political party affiliation for the August 30, 2016 Primary Election.  
 
Registration is required for new voters by this deadline in order to participate in the August 30 Primary Election.  
 
Florida is a closed primary state. Only voters registered with a political party are eligible to vote  
in that party's closed Primary Election. ALL registered voters may vote in nonpartisan school board races, 
judicial races and on Proposed Constitutional Amendment No. 4. 
 

UPCOMING REGISTRATION EVENTS 
 

Friday, July 29 
Sundial Muvico 
151 2nd Ave. N, St. Petersburg 
4:00 - 7:00 p.m. 
 
Oldsmar 5th Friday Celebration 
Oldsmar Park 
107 Shore Dr. W., Oldsmar 
5:00 a.m. - 10:00 p.m.  

 
 

Saturday, July 30 
Wagon Wheel Flea Market 
7801 Park Blvd., Pinellas Park  
9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 
Oldsmar Flea Market 
180 Race Track Rd., Oldsmar 
9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 
Countryside Mall 
27001 US Hwy 19 N 
12:00 - 6:00 p.m. 
 
Sundial Muvico 
151 2nd Ave. N, St. Petersburg 
2:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

 

Upcoming Voter Registration Events can be found at www.VotePinellas.com/RegistrationEvents. 
 

– MORE – 

http://www.votepinellas.com/RegistrationEvents


 

 
Registration Deadline Reminder, CONTINUED, 
 
 
 

Address changes can be made online at VotePinellas.com, by calling 727-464-VOTE (8683) or by emailing 
Election@VotePinellas.com, with birth date included. Name and party changes may be made by sending a 
signed, written statement to the Supervisor of Elections Office including birth date or voter ID number. Any 
updates, including signatures and political party affiliation, can be made by completing and signing a voter 
registration application and returning it to the Supervisor of Elections Office.  
 
All new applications received by mail must be postmarked by Monday, August 1 in order to be valid for the 
August 30, 2016 Primary Election. 
 
To request a ballot by mail or for more information, call 727-464-VOTE (8683) or visit VotePinellas.com.  
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